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Description

REMINDER CONCERNING RAKING LEAVES

Under the City Municipal Code, raking leaves into the street or right-of-way is prohibited and is 
PUNISHABLE BY LAW.

 Please compost yard waste at home whenever possible.
 Your yard waste is collected every other week on your recycling day.
Make sure to put it in a separately marked container or the special paper bags.
 Also this is a good time trim hedges and plants that have grown out over the sidewalks making it
difficult to walk safely and easily.
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Have your holiday lights lost their twinkle? 

Drop off broken or unwanted lights at any Great Parks visitor center between December 1,
2021–February 1, 2022.

Recycling holiday lights instead of throwing them in the trash keeps them out of landfills and gives
them a new life. Thanks to a partnership with Cohen, Great Parks is able to provide six convenient
drop-off locations where the lights will be collected and recycled for you. Click here for sites
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